
 

Notes from the Fulton Finance committee meeting of July 5, 2017 

 

Present 

John Finlayson, Jane Kohnen, Jim Tincher, Ruth Olson, Dave Delvoye 

 

Calendar 
The upcoming issue of Fulton Neighborhood News is going to the printer soon.   Movie night at 

Pershing Park is set for 7/21. 

 

Community Engagement committee 

The Community Engagement committee is planning the Fall Festival. 

 

Safety committee 

The only police reports in the neighborhood since 6/26 involve the burglary of an unlocked garage and 

the theft of a fountain at the same address. 

 

Environment committee 

The Environment committee has asked that FNA donate $20 to a University of Minnesota Extension 

program which supplied printed materials to the committee for one of its projects.  The Finance 

committee recommended that the Extension program send FNA an invoice for $20 or an e-mail 

requesting $20 payment in return for supplying the printed materials. 

 

Other business 

A Board member will follow up with the mural request. 

Volunteers are needed to help staff the Pershing Park movie night on 7/21 – contact Ruth to sign up to 

serve free ice cream to attendees. 

CPP has extended the deadline to September for FNA to submit its written financial policies and 

procedures. 

 
       Notes prepared by Dave Delvoye 


